
 

Summer term Newsletter: 

P.E and sport—competitions 

This term we have continued to strive to pro-

mote participation and enjoyment of Sport 

and P.E at St. Joseph’s by taking part in the 

LLG competitions. This term we have  

competed in: 

Y2/3 Football  

A huge well done to our y2/3 footballers who 

represented the school in the LLG football 

competition this term. The children attended 

football practice after school and were well 

prepared to compete!  

Year 5/6 Cricket 

What a way to end the year of sport at SJS 

by bringing home the GOLD! Our final  

competition saw our year 5/6 cricket team 

compete at Golborne Cricket Club. With a 

man down, they fought hard and never gave 

up, showing that hard work and  

determination pays off!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs 

In our aim to have all pupils participate in at least 

30 minutes of physical activity per day, we have 

offered the following after school clubs this term: 

Key Stage 2 Dodgeball  

Year 2/3/4 Football 

Year 4 pupils—Cricket Club 

Our wonderful year 4 pupils re-

quested a meeting with Mrs 

Shaw to explain that they had 

come together to create their 

own cricket club and even designed a logo. They 

asked for their own lunchtime club to be arranged 

and after school club next academic 

year! So we listened and actioned 

these requests straight away! We 

decided that the first club of next 

academic year will be cricket club 

for year 5 and year 6.   

Clubs for September 2023 

Mondays — Cricket Club year 5/6 

Wednesdays - Key  Stage 1 Multi Skills 

 Y5/6 Football Team 

We have continued to be part 

of the LLG  

football league this term play-

ing in 3 matches.  Children 

worked hard as a team, 

storming to victory with a 6-0 

win and colossal 10-3 against 

Sacred Heart! Well done to all 

the pupils for their dedication! Also thank you to 

Mr. Crowder, Mrs Drake, Mr. Heald and Mr. Bres-

lin for accompanying the children. Finally to our 

wonderful parents for your support! Hoping to see 

our year 6 pupils continue with this passion at 

High School!  

 



YEAR 3 Anderton Centre residential—

May 2023 

This term saw us waving off our excited year 

3 pupils to the Anderton Centre, Lots of tears 

beforehand (parents :-) but lots of smiles and 

happy memories made as they took part in 

Crate Stacking, Canoeing, Rock Climbing 

and Obstacle course, as well as Bushcraft 

and the best part—toasting marshmallows! 

Such a wonderful experience for our children 

and staff!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 And finally…… 

We cant finish without mentioning Sports 

Day! This term as always, saw every pupil 

compete against each other in bid to be the 

winning team! With our set up being one 

sports day per class, every pupil could take 

part in every race!  

A very important job for our  

Sports Council next year will be to help 

decide upon the new team names for our 

Sports Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

What to look out for in 2023/2024……. 

LLG competitions 

School  games  

competitions 

LLG football league 

After School Clubs 

Lunchtime Clubs 

Sports Council 

School Games Mark 


